☐ Ur	gent 🗌 Return Receipt Requested 👚 Sign 🔲 Encrypt 🔲 Mark Subject Restricted 🔲 Expand personal&public g
W,	Fwd: Planning Application No. A/H9/84 - Comments of Government Departments 01/12/2022 14:57
From: To:	Tony tpbpd@pland.gov.hk
1 atta	nchment PRF
A_H9_84	Departmental Comments1-20221130.pdf
]	Hi TPB,
	Further to our phone discussion this morning with your officer Mr. Au Yeung, I confirm that it is our intention to apply for deferment of this case for say 2 months so that we can have ample time to deal with the comments of BD, in particular the staircase required for the upper floors of the proposed building. I have discussed with our AP who is confident that the issue can be resolved either through meeting with BD or revision of the plans. We are also glad to note the other departmental comments which are mainly positive. As I shall be away from HK till 8/12/2022, you may wish to discuss with our associate Mr. Raymond Yip at telephone no. at a free free free free for say 2 months so that you wish to discuss with our associate for pour help.
	Hui Wah Kui For and on behalf of the lot owner

On 30 Nov 2022, at 17:19, wmauyeung@pland.gov.hk wrote:

Dear Mr. HUI,

I refer to the captioned planning application received by the Town Planning Board. Attached please find the comments of Government departments on the application received so far for your reference. Thank you.

Regards, Billy AU-YEUNG

TP/HK3, HKDPO, PlanD (Tel: 2231 4939; Fax: 2895 3957)